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Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 10 Parents’ Evening — Thursday, 5™ May 2022, 4pm-6.30pm

We are delighted to invite parents to our forthcoming Year 10 Parents’ Evening, on
Thursday, 5" May, between the times of 4.00pm and 6.30pm.

This event will be in person, on site, at Jewellery Quarter Academy. Bookings will be
made through the school cloud platform, parents without bookings are still welcome,
but availability of teachers will be intermittent depending on the bookings already
received. Attached with his letter is a guide on how to access school cloud and book
appointments. If you have any issues at all, please contact your child’s Year Group Co-
ordinator — Miss Murray:

rmurray@corejewelleryquarter.academy

This is a crucial time for Year 10 students — how they finish this Academic year will

| impact heavily on how they start Year 11, a year defined by their results which
determines their pathway into further education / vocation. At Parents’ evening, you will

have the opportunity to discuss with their class teacher how you can hest support them
to continue to develop; you will have the opportunity to view some of their class books

and ask any questions about the subject itself.
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We look forward to welcoming you in May and sharing with you the developments of the
Academy since your last visit.

Yours Sincerely,

U7 //%’/

Mr. M. Tully
Assistant Headteacher
mtully@corejewelleryquarter.academy
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